
 

 

 

 

 

 

Jody O’Boyle  

Utility Regulator 

Queen’s House 

14 Queen Street 

BELFAST 

BT1 6ED 

 

26
th
 January 2018 

 

SONI Grid Code Modification Proposal: Over-installed Units  

 

Dear Jody, 

I am writing to request Utility Regulator approval for proposed changes to the SONI 

Grid Code.  I have attached the recommendation report and supporting 

documentation for your reference. 

The link to the Over-installed Units consultation publication can be found below: 

http://www.soni.ltd.uk/Operations/GridCodes/documentation/consultations/  

Please feel free to contact me if you require clarification or further information on 

any issue. 

 

Sincerely, 

Conleth McAteer 

 

Access Planning  

SONI Ltd 

12 Manse Road 

Belfast 

BT6 9RT 

DDI: +44 (0)28 9070 7435 

Email: conleth.mcateer@soni.ltd.uk 
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